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Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 4     

Chloe              

Year 3      

Skyla             

Year 1      

Isabelle                   

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

With 97.8%% attendance this 

week, Year 4 will be looking after 

Ted– Well done Browne! 

 

Pup will go to Year 3 this week 

with the least amount of late 

marks– Well done Strong! 

Year 5       

Sudip              

Year 2      

Anna                    

Year R      

Harry   

Year 6       

Keanen  

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Harrison 

Year 1– Jason 

Year 2- Viraj 

Year 3– Amber 

Year 4– Fern 

Year 5– Angel F 

Year 6 Evie                 Well Done! 
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Attendance 

Well done to the class in green and we hope all 

our poorly children are fighting fit for next week!  

 

 

 

Shakespeare  

92.6%  

Carle     

91.4%     

Strong    

88.7%  

Rosen   

90%  

Donaldson   

93.9% 

Lewis    

94.8%    

Browne     

95.5% 

PE Kit Reminder 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit for when 

they have their PE lesson as it is important that they 

have a change of clothes. The full PE kit includes their house 

colour T shirt, navy shorts and black or white plimsolls. Year 5 

children will need their swimming kit every Wednesday. 

Monday - Year 6 PE 

Tuesday - Year 3 and 4 PE 

Wednesday - Year 5 swimming 

Thursday - Year R, 1 and 2 PE 

It would be ideal if children can have their PE kits in school all 

week as there may be other opportunities  for PE. 

Active and Giving Kids 

Club 

There will be a club for 

those aged 7 and above at Folkestone Wood 

Avenue Library on the 2nd February. They will 

have the chance to learn new hobbies including 

knitting, crochet, sewing, painting, drawing, card 

making, dance, singing and acting. For more 

information or to book a place please visit 

www.activeandgiving.com or phone 

07402713762. 

Lateness 

Please ensure your child is at school before 

registration so that they do not get a 

late or unauthorised absence mark. 

The school gates close at 8:55 am. 

Year 3 Owl Visit 

Year 3’s topic this term is 

‘Who’s up at Midnight?’ and 

they are learning all about 

owls and the light and dark. 

The owl man brought in an 

eagle owl and two barn owls from his rescue centre for the 

children to hold. 

Book Fair Gift Vouchers 

The school book fair starts on Monday 11th February and vouchers 

are available to purchase in advance by following this link: https://

bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers  

By booking in advance you can ensure your child gets the books 

they want. You also get an extra 20% for free– If you buy a £5 

voucher you will get £6. You will receive the vouchers in an email 

which can be printed and given to the child. 

Free School Breakfasts 

We are pleased to announce that there will soon be a fantastic new 

free breakfast available to all children in the morning This will 

start from Monday 28th January. Bagels will be available  on the 

playground from 8:30am every morning before registration. 
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